
From: Robert Huber 
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 4:20 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Cc: Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca>; Swartman, Amanda <aswartma@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: One River - Next Strategic Priorities Meeting?  
 
I would like to request delegation to speak at the upcoming April 9th Strategic Priorities & Policy Meeting 
regarding the One River – Environment Assessment. I will be speaking on and providing information 
through a presentation regarding cost estimations and actual costs associates with recent completed 
dam removal projects in Ontario.  
 
Please confirm receipt and I will send over the 2-3 slides that I have to share as part of the agenda prior 
to the 9am cut-off tomorrow morning.  
 
Thank you, 
Robert 
 
Robert Huber  
President – Thames River Anglers Association 
London, Ontario 
 


